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The 2021-2022 Executive Director Ad Hoc Meeting was held on May 24, 2022, and called to 

order by committee chair, Telisha Cobb at 5:45 pm. Attendees included Dr. Fatima Ali, Ms. 

Leslie Buggs and Mrs. Telisha Cobb. Committee members focused on continued discussion, 

continued comparative analysis, review of Dr. Croom’s annual interview and finalized research 

for evaluation completion. The meeting was adjourned at 7:00 pm.  

 

 

 

 

Telisha Cobb 
_______________________________________ 

Executive Director Ad Hoc Committee Chair 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


